
 N.B. IN ORDER TO TAKE PART IN THE PROPOSED ACTIVITIES, YOU HAVE TO BECOME A MEMBER BY REGISTERING 
ON OUR WEBSITE (HTTPS://WWW.FAOSTAFFCOOP.ORG).



 IF YOU ALREADY ARE A MEMBER, YOU CAN JUST RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP FOR THE CURRENT YEAR.






**KINDLY NOTE THAT FAO STAFF COOP IS IN NO WAY RESPONSIBLE FOR SERVICES PROVIDED BY THIRD PARTIES WHO RESPOND DIRECTLY TO CLIENTS
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